
CONNECTING WITH
STUDENTS AFTER

MIDTERMS

Check out advice on how to connect with students
from fellow HC faculty

C O N T A C T  S T U D E N T S
Send an email to students with a C- or lower, or
students who are missing class. Invite them to

office hours or set up a 1:1 meeting.

I N C E N T I V I Z E  O F F I C E
H O U R S

E N R I C H  A S S I G N M E N T
F E E D B A C K

C O N N E C T  S T U D E N T S  T O
R E S O U R C E S

If office hours are getting low attendance, offer an
incentive such as a homework extension, extra
credit, or a dropped lowest grade for attending.

Try the video or audio feedback option on Moodle
assignments.

Fill out an EAT report or refer students to specific
resources: learning center

https://hanover-
advocate.symplicity.com/care_report/index.php/p

id913913?

C H E C K  O U T  A D V I C E  F R O M
C O L L E A G U E S
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https://web.microsoftstream.com/video/0334035e-284e-4347-b19b-5feb7eeca756
https://learningcenter.hanover.edu/
https://hanover-advocate.symplicity.com/care_report/index.php/pid913913

